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COVID update 
We continue to follow all Government guidance and you will 
find our updated Risk Assessment on the school website. 
This link will take you to the most up to date guidance for 
parents/carers. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-
parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-
providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-
covid-19-outbreak 
In line with Government guidance in school we will be 
maintaining these four control measures: 

• Ensure good hygiene for everyone. 

• Maintain appropriate cleaning regimes. 

• Keep occupied spaces well ventilated. 

• Follow public health advice on testing, self-isolation 
and managing confirmed cases of COVID-19. 

 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 13th September – Y4 Cycling 
3-4pm registered children only 
Tuesday 14th September – Tag Rugby 
3-4pm registered children only 
Thursday 16th September – Y6 to 
Crucial Crew 
Wednesday 22nd September – Whole 
School Mass to welcome new F2 
children 1:30pm 
Thursday 23rd September – Y6 to St 
Pius X (SPX) for taster day. Class will 
walk from school to SPX and back 
during the school day 
Tuesday 28th September – St Pius X 
Open Evening for parents/carers of Y6 
children 5-6:30pm 
Wednesday 6th October – Flu 
Immunisation F2-Y6 
Thursday 14th October/15th October – 
Y4 to Kingswood 
Wednesday 20th October – Harvest 
Mass 1:30pm 
Thursday 21st October – last day of 
half term for children 
Friday 22nd October – INSET Day 
Monday 1st November – school 
reopens 

Uniform, PE and Forest School 
Please inform school if your child is unable to wear school 
uniform for any reason, including school PE kit. 
Hair should be of natural colour and long hair should be 
fastened back. Jewellery should not be worn except a 
wristwatch/fitbit (not a smartwatch) and one pair of plain 
stud earrings. Earrings cannot be worn for PE and children 
should either not wear them on PE days or must be able to 
remove them themselves. 
Please ensure coats, jumpers and cardigans are labelled to 
avoid lost property. 
Foundation Stage parents/carers will receive a letter 
regarding polo shirts with this newsletter. 
 

Attendance 
The gates are now open at 8:30 and will 
close at 8:45 when school starts for all 
children. The gates will then reopen at 2.55 
for all children to finish at 3pm. 
 

After School Club 
There are places in the After School Club for families wishing 
to use this service. Cost is £8 per session and runs from 3-
5:45pm. You can book single sessions as well as full weeks 
via the School Gateway. 

Flu Immunisations 
These will take place for all children F2 – 
Y6 on Wednesday 6th October 

Water bottles 
Please note that children should only have 
water in water bottles for drinking during 
the day and these can be re-filled at the 
water fountains. Children can bring juice 
to have with packed lunch. 
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Homework 
Homework will remain mostly online this year and 
should be accessed weekly through the school 
website class blogs. 
https://www.ourlady-
stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/class-blogs 
 Please contact the class teacher using the class email 
if you need password reminders for Bedrock (KS2 
only), Spelling Shed or TTRockstars. Please contact 
school if you have any difficulties accessing online 
work as we can offer support with this. 
 

Parent Governor 
We currently have vacancies for Parent 
Governors on our Governing Body. The 
governors perform a very important, and 
quite demanding role, especially in a 
church school. Further information 
regarding the process of appointing 
parent governors will follow by email if 
you are considering nominating for the 
role. 
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